



## PEP RALLY

On Thursday, February 4th, 2016, the much-anticipated Pep Rally took place after school, on the football pitch. Before the match started, two seniors brought an Arsenal jersey onto the pitch in remembrance of Ammar Sirohey, who we sadly lost early this year. After a minute of silence, the match got off to a hot start and the pace quickened as minutes flew by, with the seniors of 2016 beating the teachers with an emphatic 3-0 win. At halftime, the cheerleaders took the pitch to perform the song they have been practicing for weeks. The dance was brilliant and the whole crowd enjoyed their performance. Ultimately, it was a fantastic event and all students left feeling overjoyed about taking down their teachers in dramatic fashion.









